May 17, 2019

Mr. Randy Barker 1848
Purchasing Agent, Purchasing

100 Wilco Way, Suite P101

Georgetown, TX 78626

Re: Recommendation for RFQ 1903-301 Engineering Services for CR 258 from
US 183 to Sunset Ridge

Dear Randy:

Based on the attached supporting documentation the CR 258 Extension Evaluation
Committee recommends the selection of American Structurepoint. Which was the
top ranked firm from the evaluation process.

Five firms were evaluated on May 16, 2019 by the following Selection Committee:
Cynthia Long, Commissioner Precinct Two

Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Senior Director of Infrastructure

J. Terron Evertson, P.E., County Engineer

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Daigh/PE
Senior Director of Infrastructure






